
 

Sonora Elementary  
Thanksgiving Luncheon 

Wednesday, November 16, 2022 
 

 
The faculty and staff of Sonora Elementary cordially invite you to a Thanksgiving 
Luncheon on Wednesday, November 16th.  The cafeteria needs a count of those planning 
to join their child (ren) for lunch. We ask that each student have no more than three 
guests. Please do not include the students in your count. Return the R.S.V.P. at the 
bottom of this page on or before November 14! All reservations must be made in 
advance. Meals for visitors are $5.00. Tickets may be bought at the Elementary 
Cafeteria.  All payments must be made in cash. No refunds will be given. 
 
We will issue tickets once money is received. All tickets must be purchased in advance 
with cash. (If you pay over the amount due your change will be added to the student’s 
account).  
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Child’s Name: ____________________________________________ 
 
Parent’s Name: ____________________________________________ 
 
Teacher: _________________________________________________ 
 
Number of tickets: _________ 
 
Amount of cash included for tickets: $______________ 
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